

170 YEARS – AN ANNIVERSARY WORTH CELEBRATING

So far we have held two successful public lectures, the first at High Wycombe, in conjunction with the High Wycombe Society where Lesley Webster's talk on the 'Taplow burial' attracted over 120 people; the second in Great Missenden themed on the recently published abbey excavations which included both talk and walks. Both our experimental 'Muddled Museum' stalls in High Wycombe market and in the huge Middleton Hall, Central Milton Keynes, received a continuous flow of visitors (many of them children which was great).



Two more stalls are coming up soon at Chesham and Aylesbury, and then follow our HS2 conference, a stall at Buckingham market, and the final lecture also in Buckingham. Members have contributed substantially to the success of these events which apart from book sales, have produced a significant number of new members.

Michael Farley